Boy Scouts of America
Order of the Arrow
Amangi Nacha Lodge
Council of Chiefs Meeting Minutes
For the Meeting Held July 18, 2012
Lodge Chief Kris Moen-Chinn called the meeting to order at 10:10 a.m.at Camp Pollock.
Designated Vice Chiefs led the Pledge of Allegiance, the Obligation, and the
Invocation.

July, 2012 Minutes
Matthew Van Gent, Vice Chief of Communications reported he was not in attendance at
the prior COC.

Chapter Reports
Attendance was taken and all Chapters that were present provided Chapter Reports
and submitted them to the Vice Chief of Communications.

Newsletter Report
Will Connor talked about newsletter needs.

Induction and Brotherhood Transition Update — Matthew Blackburn
Ordeals are all done. Navoo ordeal went well. 59% overall ordeal rate. 29.1%
brotherhood conversion. Planning is in place for brotherhood ceremonies.

Finance and Membership Update — Bob Nelson

We have 853 members registered. 77 have gone through brotherhood. We need 82
brotherhood members for journey to excellence. 224 members went through ordeals.
Do all registrations online. Council is not informing us of payments that are made in
person. Make sure you register online. We are waiting for reimbursement checks for
those who have submitted PO’s and have not received checks.

Indian Affairs Ceremonies — Andrew Shipley
We had NOAC and Navoo Ordeal since the last COC. All ceremony teams did an
excellent job at both events. Upcoming events are conclave, scout expo, and takashin.

Indian Affairs Dance and Drum-Thomas Gibson
There is an Indian pow wow at camp pollak on labor day weekend. Section W3N
conclave needs dancers.

Training Update — Kyle Jenks
Takashin has been planned and trainers have been located. NLS is going on soon and
we would like the lodge to be there

Breakouts
Breakout Session Reports



We discussed needing more people to dance at lodge events. We also discussed
needing people for a lodge ceremony team at conclave.

Program Update — Patrick

We need teepees for scout expo and benches for dancers. Conclave we are host lodge.
We need more people signed up for conclave, as the cut off for conclave registration is
in 10 days. Fellowship-We are considering a pow-wow, we will be having a show on
Saturday night. We are working to get games from all of the chapter chiefs.

New Business
We have the 20" anniversary patch for $3 apiece, with a limit of 2 per person.

Lodge Advisor's Minute
We need as many people as possible at Conclave.

Submitted by,
Matthew Van Gent
Vice Chief Admin



